
Dear families of Senior Coyotes, 

After speaking with many of you about difficulties a few of you had with visiting 

Prestige Photography for your Senior to be photographed for the yearbook, we have 

worked with the studio and have hopefully found a solution. On Friday, November 13, 

Seniors who have yet to be photographed by Prestige Photography, will have an 

opportunity at school to have their picture done. Students not yet photographed will 

have the opportunity to visit a photographer on Centennial’s campus throughout the 

day in a socially distant environment organized by student last names to guarantee he 

or she will be a part of this year’s yearbook. Likewise, for any seniors that take online 

classes, you will have a special time after school from 2:30 to 4:00pm to be pictured. 

This will be the last chance for seniors to be photographed for this year’s yearbook. 

  

Likewise, we’d like to remind you of some other important yearbook information: 

  

Yearbooks on Sale 

Yearbooks orders are currently available both online and in our book store. Please 

note that due to COVID-19, we are highly encouraging families to pre-order 

yearbooks this year to guarantee a copy of the book. Only 50 additional copies will be 

made for sale in May and we will not be able to guarantee anyone a copy if you wait 

until May. 

Currently the books are being sold for the district-specified price of $70. Students 

may choose to upgrade their yearbooks by purchasing engraving of his or her name on 

the cover of their yearbook. This is an additional $5 charge. Engraving is only 

available for a limited time, so act fast. The price of yearbooks will be increasing in 

the new year; so act now to guarantee the lower price. 

You may visit our book store on campus and purchase with cash or credit card, or 

visit the following link, Josten’s Yearbooks, and purchase one digitally. 

  

Senior Ads 

In the back of every Centennial yearbook, is a special section dedicated to messages 

and photographs to our graduating seniors. If you would like to purchase an ad for 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/lLfJCn5onLUGnJr3fJbULO?domain=track.spe.schoolmessenger.com


your Coyote, please click the following link to purchase and design your ad: Josten’s 
Ad Service. 

Space is limited and we do sell out every single year. To guarantee that your Coyote 

has a special dedication page, make sure to order early to guarantee your ad. The final 

day to purchase ads is January 31, 2021. Payment plans are available. 

Available Options: 

Full Page: $200 (six-to-seven photos and up to a 70 word message) 

Half Page: $130 (four-to-five photos and up to a 50 word message) 

Quarter Page: $80 (two-to-three photos and up to a 40 word message) 

Eighth Page: $60 (one photo and up to a 30 word message) 

Thank you very much. If you have any questions, please 

contact CeHSYearbook@pusd11.net. 

  

  

Thomas Butler 

Coyote Imprint Yearbook 

Centennial High School 
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